
 

 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION BOARD MEETING 
Minutes – February 3, 2009 

 
Present:  Zebulon Miracle, Kathy Jordan, Bill Cort and Yvonne Piquette 
Not Present:  Harry Griff and Michael Menard 
 
The Board convened at 4:00pm at the Whitman Educational Center.  

 
MINUTES OF JANUARY 6, 2009 MEETING:  Yvonne Piquette made a motion to approve the 
minutes of the January 6, 2009 meeting as presented.  The motion passed unanimously on a 
second by Kathy Jordan. 

 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION MONTH – MAY 2009 
 

 Historic Preservation Award – The Board decided that the IOOF Hall, or the room above 
Roper Music was a good candidate for the award.  Kathy Jordan is going to go to the hall 
and check it out and report back to the Board at the next meeting. 

 

 Web Site Information – Kathy Jordan brought the Board up to date on the progress that 
she and Kristen Ashbeck, Neighborhood Services, have made on the new and improved 
site to be announced available for Historic Preservation Month. 

 

 Geocache Scavenger Hunt – Zeb Miracle said that he has a scavenger hunt that he has 
been using and with a few adjustments he will have it ready for an activity for Historic 
Preservation Month.  
 

 Other Museum Events - Zeb said the he was also working on getting a speaker in for 
another activity and is going to get back to the board on that. 

 

 Restoration Class – The Board discussed the getting a restoration class together and 
Yvonne Piquette said that she would work with Kristen Ashbeck on this. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 

 Kathy Jordan gave and up date on the Depot and told the board that an art show/fund 
raiser/awareness event is planned and that there should be a firm date to announce at 
the next board meeting. 

 

 Kathy Jordan also talked to the Board about the log structure that is in the alley at the 
back of the property on the corner of 4th Street and Ute Avenue.  Zeb Miracle said he 
has seen the building, and Bill Cort and Yvonne Piquette said they would go and look at 
the structure.  The Board discussed the possibility of the board attempting to save this 
building as a Board project.  The structures at this location are scheduled for demolition 
in the near future. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm.  


